
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

INFORMATION REQUIRED BY CONSOB PURSUANT TO ARTICLE 114, 

PARAGRAPH 5 OF LEGISLATIVE DECREE NO. 58/98 

 
 
Siena, 31 October 2022 - In compliance with the information required by Consob 
pursuant to Article 114, paragraph 5 of Italian Legislative Decree no. 58/98, Banca Monte 
dei Paschi di Siena S.p.A. (the “Bank”) informs that there are no further updates with 
respect to what has already been communicated – including the press release issued 
today in connection with the rights issue currently in progress  - through the previous 
specific communications to the market to which full reference is made. 

 

 
 

 

 

This press release is available at www.gruppomps.it 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena S.p.A. 
Media Relations       Investor Relations 
Tel. + 39 0577 296634       Tel. +39 0577 299350 
ufficio.stampa@mps.it   investor.relations@mps.it 
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